
November 24, 1932*

Arthur S. C. Ritchls, Esq.,
690 Sherbrooke Street West,
Montreal. P, Q.

My dear Mr,. Ritchie,

My wife and I gladly extend our 

patronage to the forthcoming presentation of 

**The Yeoman of the Guard" by the Operatic and 

Choral Society on December 13th to 17th inclusive 

in Moyse Hall. I hope it will be a great success.

Tver yours faithfully,

Principal


